* WEST WI‘SCONSIN
LAND TRUST

June 17, 2015

Star Prairie Fish & Game Inc.
Attn: Terry Zais, President
P.O. Box 42

Star Prairie, WI 54026

Dear Terry,

Please accept the heartfelt thanks of the West Wisconsin Land Trust’s Board of
Directors and staff for generous gift of $800 received by us on May 22, 2015. We
understand this donation is intended to help pay for the Ulrich appraisal.

From time to time, the West Wisconsin Land Trust recognizes our partners in
various publications. For these purposes we would recognize your gift as from Star
Prairie Fish & Game, Inc.. If you would like to be listed differently or would prefer no
listing, please contact us at 715.235.8850 or wwlt@wwlt.org.

Your partnership with the West Wisconsin Land Trust means that the work of
conservation and land protection will continue in our twenty county service area. Your
gift will strengthen our ability to continue to help protect and preserve the places that
make western Wisconsin special. Thank you for your concern and for your action.

For income tax purposes, please note that the West Wisconsin Land Trust, Inc. is
a 501(c)(3) public charity and has provided no goods or services to you in return for your
donation. Your gift therefore constitutes a deductible contribution in its entirety.

We are deeply grateful for the confidence you have placed in the
West Wisconsin Land Trust. Thank you again for your generous support.

With best regards,

L I

Bob Fitzwilliam
Executive Director

Please retain this document for your records.
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